TO: KING BHUMIBOL ADULYADEJ, King of Thailand
TO: THAKSIN SHINAWATRA, Royal Thai Prime Minister
CC: Dr. Kantathi Suphamongkhon, Thailand Minister of Foreign Affairs
CC: Ministry of Justice, Thailand
CC: Bangkok Metro Police, Thailand
CC: Bangkwang Prison, Thailand
CC: Royal Thai Embassies in: Australia, Denmark, Finland, France, Italy, Kenya, Norway, Sweden, UK, USA
CC: Prof. Ali Mohamed Gedi, Somali Prime Minister 
CC: Gen. Mohamud Muse Hersi, Puntland State President
Date: April 23, 2006
Subject: Somali Cost Guard Detained in Thailand

I, ________________________________, Somali Citizen, am very concern about the situation of three Somali citizens who are in Thailand’s prison. The detainees are Somali Coast Guard Police and are taken from Somali waters on March 2005 and now being detained in Bangkok, Thailand.
The names of the three Somali servicemen detained in Thailand are:
1) Mr. Yusuf Aden Seed, 37, (Thai # 48-501-01541)

2) Mr. Mohamud Abdullahi Jama, 23, (Thai # 48-501-01540)

3) Mr. Hussen Abdullahi Aden, 22, (Thai # 48-501-01539)

I, as a Somali citizen, consider Thailand as a friendly country which has strong commercial relationship with Somalia. I would like to see this relationship blossom. And in order to preserve the good relationship between the two countries and their people, I would like, as a citizen of Somalia, to kindly request the government of Thailand to release the three Somali nationals and ensure their safe return to their home country, Somalia.
Hope you will consider this as a humanitarian matter, and release the three Somali citizens, and that will be highly appreciated.
Sincerely;

_____________________________
